
   

Bulletin  31/8-2017 

 

Dear all 

 

We have occasionally experienced that sometimes the Control units doesn´t keep the settings after a 

“power down”! 

When measuring the battery mounted on the CPU-board inside the Control unit it seems to work 

properly 3-3,2V 

You should verify the contact by holding a meter as shown here (make sure NOT to press on the clip) 

If you experience NO contact, you can clean between the battery and the spring clip with a dry piece 

of paper using only the force from the clip. 

 

 

 

Thanks 

Torben Jorgensen 

CTO 

DASPOS A/S 


